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Office of the Commissioner .
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ATLAN H, (RUDj SELIG
Cermiviontr of Barebalf

Wovember 14, 2003

Dr. David J. Fletcher
1806 N. Market Street
Champaign, L 61822
Dear Dr. Fletcher:

Thank you for your letter of November 4, 2003 and the messages from people sympathetic to the
story of the late George "Buck" Weaver.

I certainly understand your passion in this matter and, as T have said to you previously, itis a
matter that is under review.

Thank yon for your thoughtfulness in sending me all the information.

Sincerely,

1lan H. 1
Commissioner of Baseball
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777 E. Wisconsin Avenue
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Milwankee, W1 53202
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